
Strictly Business 

Barb Mikel 
GCSANC Association Manager 

Thanks to the efforts of the Programs Committee, 
chaired by Steve Byrne, your fall GCSANC schedule will 
be filled with some great venues and events! Make plans 
to attend! 

September 24-25,The Course at WenteVineyards will host 
the Superintendents Institute/SNGCS and GCSANC Joint 
meeting. The Education Committee has a great lineup of 
speakers and presenters for this event. Education credits 
will be available. Host Superintendent Glenn Matthews 
has a great golf course awaiting your play! Don't let this 
opportunity for fall fun and education slip by. 

October 15, 2007, Sequoyah Country Club will host 75th 

Anniversary Celebration. Bob Murphy, "Voice of Stanford 
Sports", Ricky D Heine, CGCS, GCSAA President, and 
Patrick R. Finlen, CGCS GCSAA Director are some of the 
distinguished guests participating in the event. 

LOOKING FOR AN OLD FRIEND? 

Try www.californiagcsa.org to stay in touch. GCSANC is 
participating in the California GCSA online membership 
directory. Your GCSANC membership provides access to 
the California GCSA Web Site for the online membership 
database. All "email enabled" members recently received 
notification to check information and make needed 
changes to this searchable database. 

Those of you not "e-enabled" are also included in the 
database. If you have internet access (available at most 
libraries) take a look. You can find telephone numbers 
and addresses as well. 

LOOKING FOR A NEW POSITION? 

Your GCSANC membership provides job availability 
notices. Golf courses, superintendents and industry 
partners seeking employees frequently request this 
service. The distribution is to all active dues paying is via 

(Continued next column) 

(Office Notes Continued) 

e-mail or fax. Distribution for positions available for the state 
of California is also posted on the California GCSA Web Site. 

Each distribution I receive some "undeliverable mail" or 
rejected fax numbers bounced e-mails, blocked e-mail etc. 
We do attempt to check out the "bad addresses" but are 
not completely successful. As the internet world gets more 
security and junk mail sensitive, the more "bounced" e-mails. 
Some of you are unintentionally screening communications 
with the association via your personal e-mail filters. Some 
clubs and company web sites filter your communications 
without your knowing. Fax numbers may change, telephone 
numbers too. 

If you haven't been receiving these notices and would like 
to check for up-to-date information, please call or email the 
office. Hope to see you this fall! 

Call John Parodi @ 925.899.2414 
www.petersontractor.com 

p c r c n s o i i # r r r j 
m T m c n m e a • I K > 1 • 

http://www.californiagcsa.org
http://www.petersontractor.com

